Canadian Broadcasting Corporation Société Radio-Canada

March 17, 1980



Carl W. Dabelstein, 8209 West 78th Street, Overland Park, Kansaa 66204 U.S.A:

Dear Mr. Dabelstein,

Thank you for your letter informing us that you had received our station CBO on September 11, 1979.

I know our Engineers and Transmitter Chief will be interested in your detailed report, so I will pass it on to them.

As you requested, I am sending a Q.S.L. card which will confirm that it was indeed the signal of CBO that reached you recently.

Yours truly,

(Mrs.) G. Ethier,

J. Ether.

Public Relations Representative

P.O. Box 3220

Station 'C'

Ottawa, Ont

KlY 1E4

Encl.

